
 
 

Duplicate Bid Submissions 

 

The State of Ohio MSP Team reviews all duplicate bid submissions in dotStaff. 

If a candidate is submitted to the same job posting by multiple vendors and only one bid is accompanied by a 
right to represent:  The bid containing the right to represent is accepted for client review, and the bid(s) without 
a right to represent will be rejected. 

If a candidate is submitted to the same job posting by multiple vendors and multiple bids are accompanied by 
a right to represent: the first submission with a valid right to represent (containing all required information) is 
accepted for client review and the other bids will be rejected. 


